
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Learner 
 
You will soon be starting your course at Vision West Nottinghamshire College, where you 
will be working at a local animal facility as part of your programme of study.   To keep you 
safe, personal protective clothing must be sourced and worn on all of your practical days of 
your course. 
 
This must include: 

• Steel toe capped boots (not trainers) 
• Work trousers (dark blue/black) 
• Vision West Notts College T shirt 
• Vision West Notts College hoodie 

 
• Vision West Notts College fleece (mandatory only for L2 and L3 due to year-round 

offsite work) 
 
The branded T-shirt, hoodie and fleece are purchased directly by you through Lissports, the 
approved supplier of Vision West Notts.  Please click on the following link to place your 
order with Lissports https://lisssport.co.uk/wncanimalcare as soon as possible.   Please be 
aware that ordered items cannot be reimbursed.  
                  
Steel toe capped boots and trousers are not available from Lissports so please purchase 
these from another supplier e.g. Arco, Sports Direct, Screwfix etc.   
 
In order to get your uniform for 8th September, you must ideally order items by 25th July. 
Any orders placed after this date cannot be guaranteed they will arrive for the course start 
date. All students are required to be in full uniform by October half term, failure to comply 
with this will result in being unable to attend practical sessions.  
 
Students in receipt of the bursary should be eligible for support to purchase the uniform. 
For more information about the bursary please contact student finance at 
StudentFinance@wnc.ac.uk  
 
If you have any questions regarding purchasing the animal care uniform, please do not 
hesitate to contact me on 01623 900233 or email polly.wiltshire@wnc.ac.uk    
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Polly Wiltshire 
Programme Area leader: Animal care 
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